
     

04/22/2023

Capt. Steve Rogers 
123 Main St. 
Small Town,  WA.

Dear Steve;

Enclosed is the inspection report for the property conducted for you at

         123 Main St.,  Small Town,  WA. 

This inspection is designed to be easy to understand.  Please take time to review it carefully.  If you
have any questions concerning the inspection or the inspection report, please contact me.  I will be
happy to address any questions you may have.

Thank You for the opportunity to be of service.

Sincerely;

Meri Rinehart – License #288
RINEHART INSPECTION SERVICES


